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July 1, 2025 
 

Art Etter 

Bowie Resources, LLC (BRL) 

P.O. Box 1488 

Paonia, CO 81428 
 

Re: Bowie No. 2 Mine (Permit No. C-1996-083) 

 Minor Revision No. 211 (MR- 211),  Revisions to Hydrology for F Ditches  

 

 

Dear Mr. Etter: 

 

We have received your application for a minor revision to your permit to conduct coal mining in 

Colorado.  Our initial review indicates that all preliminary items required by Rule 2.08.4(5) have not 

been submitted.  Thus, your application is incomplete for the purpose of filing as of July 1, 2025.   

 

Not all pages were included in the submittal.  The cover letter states that the following pages in 

Appendix B of Volume IX have been revised: 1, 2, 13-19, 21, 24-28, 35, and 36.  However, the 

submittal does not include revised pages B-14 or B-15.   

 

In accordance with Rule 2.07.3(1), you have the opportunity to amend, review, or otherwise make 

your application complete.  You can submit the missing pages, or, in the letter responding to this 

letter, explain why those pages are not needed.   

 

If you have any questions, please contact me. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Robert D. Zuber, P.E. 

Environmental Protection Specialist 

Rob.zuber@state.co.us 

 

Copied via email:  Tamme Bishop, Consulting Engineer 

http://mining.state.co.us/

